From: Ron Burns <rburns@EnerBankUSA.com>

Sent: Friday, August 13, 2021 12:05 PM
To: Comments
Subject: [EXTERNAL MESSAGE] August 12, 2021 - Request for Information on the Federal

Deposit Insurance Corporation’s Supervisory Approach to Examinations During the
Pandemic; Comment Request (RIN 3064-ZA27)

| think the examination actually improved and potentially allows for fewer examiners on site going forward.
Communication channels were clear, exam focused and productive. | don’t see any need to have so many people on site
reviewing documents they can review remotely. Allow examiners to go home at night, not spend so many days on the
road and focus on exam materials and reports instead of hotels, meals and travel arrangements.

Regards,
Ron
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